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RICK SCHWARTZ, PRESIDENT

County of Allegheny

Room 119 ( 436 Grant Street ( Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15219

412.350.6555 ( 412.350.6499 (fax)

rschwartz@county.allegheny.pa.us

July 2, 2003
Ms. Heidi Feldman
325 South Dallas Avenue
Pittsburgh, PA 15208
Dear Ms. Feldman:

I am requesting your presence at the Regular Meeting of Council scheduled for Tuesday, July 8, 2003 at 5:00 P.M.  Please be prepared to answer any questions Council Members may have regarding your nomination for appointment as a physician/pediatrician member of the Mental Health/Mental Retardation (MH/MR) Advisory Board.  

The meeting will take place in the Gold Room, fourth floor of the Allegheny County Courthouse located at 436 Grant Street, Pittsburgh, PA 15219.  Should you have any questions, please contact Kate Reiche at 412-350-6491.

Sincerely,

Rick Schwartz, President

District 7 Representative

Cc:  All Members of Council 

       James Roddey, Chief Executive

       Robert Webb, County Manager

       Will Thompkins, Administrative Assistant to Chief Executive
       Trey Barbour, Special Assistant to Chief Executive 
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